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This presentation provides an overview of the follow-up audit on Residential 
Care Services for Children.



This report is one of three follow-up audits to be tabled in 2015–16. It 
provides Parliament and the community with information about 
improvements that the Department of Health & Human Services (the 
department) has made in line with recommendations made in our 2014 audit 
report Residential Care Services for Children.
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The 2014 audit found that the department had failed to oversee and ensure 
the safety and development of children in the residential care system. We 
identified significant shortcomings in the quality of oversight and staffing of 
residential care services, as well as in achieving outcomes for children. 

3



We commend the department for the actions it has taken to address the 
recommendations, as well as the smooth transition in acting on 
recommendations under the machinery-of-government changes. The efforts 
have demonstrated a continuing commitment to address some long-term 
systemic issues in the residential care system, and to including children and 
young people in designing solutions. Early indications of the impact of 
implemented actions are promising.
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However, the department will need to closely monitor all actions to ensure 
that they achieve their intended impact on improving outcomes for children 
and the quality of residential care.
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For further information, please see the full report of this audit on our website, 
www.audit.vic.gov.au.
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